
Check out our 
updated website
Our website is constantly evolving, 
and we have recently improved it 
to give existing and prospective  
clients more information on  
Rodgers & Co. and the areas we  
can assist  

New pages will be added over the 
coming months so keep an eye out. 
Click here to check it out.

Keep an eye out for our next quarterly newsletter
where we will bring you business advice,  
case studies, software updates and other valuable
information.

Be sure to visit our website for our full range  
of services.   www.rodgers.net.nz
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Follow us 

Follow us on
Facebook

You may have seen us popping up more 
often recently on Facebook. As we embrace 
different ways to connect with our clients, 
we are finding that being able to 
keep people up to date or 
share content on Facebook 
is working really well.  

We will often link further
articles or stories back to 
our website so you can get 
more in depth information. 
Feel free to ‘like’ us here if you 
are not following us already.
Click here to see our latest posts.

RODGERS&CO

Welcome to the  
relaunch of our 
Newsletter
The team at Rodgers & Co. are excited  
to be able to bring you regular news and 
updates to keep you in the loop.  
We will be sharing case studies of our  
clients, team profiles, and other  
interesting information. If you would like  
additional email addresses added to our  
database just let us know and we will be 
more than happy to add them.

Our new client reception and 
meeting space is open!

After a lot of discussions, designing and 
debate our new downstairs office space 
is open. As we have grown the need for 
more comfortable and modern meeting 
spaces for our clients has become clear. 
The new space has also allowed us to turn 
the old meeting rooms into a large staff 
room to accommodate our growing  
number of staff.
 
The new space has two well equipped 
meeting rooms, a quick meet and greet 
booth and a reception area. Most  
importantly there has been no change to 
the warm reception you will receive from 
Helen or Robyn as you arrive.  
 
Please feel free to pop in anytime to  
have a look.


